



30th September 2019

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)

JUNIOR CYCLE RESULTS

As you may be aware, your daughter will receive her Junior Cycle results during the last class before lunch break on Friday 4th October, 2019. I am writing to advise you that she will be free to go home at 12 noon on that day.

If this does not suit, she may stay in school, under supervision, until 3.10 pm. Please advise the Office in advance if you would like your daughter to remain in school on Friday afternoon.

It is advisable to drop and collect your daughter if possible after results are issued. If the girls are at a function later that evening where you are not present please ensure that you also drop and collect them.

I hope your daughter will be very happy with her achievement in her first State Exam. Thank you for your co-operation.

Yours faithfully

Marguerite Gorby

Principal

Alison Forbes Year Head